
MINE MANAGEMENT 

MINE EXAMINATIONS

Samuel W. Cohen
CONSULTING MINING ENGINEER

DOMINION EXPRESS BUILDING
CABLE ADDRESS 

SAMCON E '

Montreal ,Jan.20tn I28.

1,15 Dear Sir Arthur,

I have ;your letter of January I5th 

inst., and I thank sou vers much for the interest 

that s°u have taken,and for the frank information that 

5ou have given me.

As I wrote 30U I do not want ms daughter

to go to a school where she is not welcome,or where 

there can he ans possibilits of prejudice against her 

because of her race and creed.

You mas rest assured that sour letter 

will be kept as confidential.

SWC/MH.

Yours incerels,

Sir Arthur Y.Gurrie ,G.C.M.G.A.C.B., 
McGill Universits,
Montreal,Que.


